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Comments: I strongly oppose any revision of the Northwest Forest Plan that would result in ANY more logging.  If

anything, the plan should be revised to prohibit ALL logging in these forests.  Increased logging will result in more

deaths of native species, which is likely a violation of the Endangered Species Act where these harms and

deaths will be suffered by listed species.  Even if this were not to happen, there have been far too many trees

killed and wildlife extirpated or killed already.  More logging equals more killing by definition, and it must stop!


